


We had a fruitful week at Cru staff 
conference with 5,000 other staff! We 
were warmly welcomed by the AIA staff 
family, and gained insightful vision for 
future ministry. Also, Caleb was a 
champ with travel and new places. 
Thanks for being in it with us by praying!

Upcoming prayer needs:
1. Mikey finish support raising by Aug 8
2. Fall planning with staff and students
Aug 14-20
3. Connect with every freshman athlete
in the Fall

With Love and Gratitude,
Matt, Jenny, & Caleb

Dear Friends,


